2B has had a fantastic start to the year, engaging in
a variety of subjects and activities! They’ve enjoyed
exploring stories in English, tackling fun challenges
in Maths, and expressing their creativity through

2B has also enjoyed participating in extracurricular
activities such as Autism Awareness Week. We
can’t wait to see what the rest of the year brings!




